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	Reply liaison statement on draft revision of Recommendation ITU-R M.1076


Working Party 5B thanks the JCA-AHF for its liaison with respect to the revision of Recommendation ITU-R M.1076, “Wireless communication systems for persons with impaired hearing”.

Working Party 5B has previously received a liaison statement from Working Party 5A (Doc. 5B/165), on a proposed revision to Recommendation ITU-R M.1076 which would include the addition of the frequency bands 156.4875-156.5625 MHz, 156.7625-156.8375 MHz and 
960-1 164 MHz.

Given the existing allocation of maritime and aeronautical safety services in the frequency bands 156.4875-156.5625 MHz, 156.7625-156.8375 MHz and 960-1 164 MHz, Working Party 5B expressed its concerns in a liaison statement to Working Party 5A (Doc. 5A/196), that wireless communication systems for persons with impaired hearing should operate under an appropriate allocation for such systems, and not in a frequency band allocated to either a maritime or aeronautical safety service.
Working Party 5B is still of the opinion that these frequency bands are not suitable for such systems, and continues to be of the opinion that the frequency bands 156.4875-156.5625 MHz, 156.7625‑156.8375 MHz and 960-1 164 MHz should not be included in Recommendation ITU‑R M.1076.
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